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WOW!!!!! Pretty much sums it up! When I first announced I was running for Region 4 Director I had several Brothers ask me 2 questions, 1. Are you nuts? And 2. Do you have any idea what you’re getting into? Well, the answers were Maybe and NO! This new normal for me has been a challenge and very rewarding. I had absolutely no idea exactly what it took to keep this club going, and after my first Fall executive that feeling was solidified. As most know I was unopposed in this election, but I believe I wouldn’t be in this position if it hadn’t been for the support of Steve Guillot and many others in this club, when Steve called to tell me he wasn’t seeking reelection and was supporting me for the position my question was Why me? His reply was “Every time I open Facebook, I see you on there promoting our club and felt that was what our club needed, someone who promotes our club and puts this club as a priority. I told him I’m the kind of person if I commit to something, I’m going to see it through with all that I have. Even though I didn’t officially take office until Convention in Johnstown, Steve had me beside him at Dixie in Brunswick giving me some guidance before getting thrown into the fire. Every time I walked into a room or through a door all I heard was “Hey Chuck you got a minute?” Little did I know this was the way it’s going to be most days whether at a Red Knights event or just sitting home. 
As 2022 ends and 2023 is upon us my goal is to promote this club and to recruit younger members to continue this long after I am gone, I feel we need to work on retention of current membership as well. Firefighting and Motorcycles It just doesn’t get any better than that.  I am only a phone call away to help any member that I can. 
My plans for 2023 besides Dixie, Bootlegger, International convention, and Executive Board meetings is to attend one event in each state within Region 4, Please feel free to contact me about your events so I can get them on my calendar.
I would like to thank all the members of the International Board for their support and most of all their patience while I learn my role. 

I hope everyone has a Safe and Happy New Year! 

Loyal To Our Duty

Chuck Marks 
478-221-4336
Red Knights International Firefighters Motorcycle Club
International Executive Board – Region 4 Director
Red Knights MC GA 2 GA8
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